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Since I last reported a lot has happened with our international student ministry at Arizona State University. Some
highlights of the last few months include:

Winter international student conference: One
of our students who attended has become a Christian,

partially as a result of attending.

Spring Break trip to Page, Arizona - including visiting
Horseshoe Bend and Antelope Canyon: 25 students went with us -

half of which were new acquaintances. Pray for continued relationships with
the new ones and that they would become involved with Bridges on a
regular basis.

Five new Christians this semester! I’m in a Bible study with a sixth
who identifies as a Christian. He has not yet made the distinction between

being a “Christian” because of works and being a Christian because of what
Jesus did for us on the Cross. Please pray that “D”s eyes will be opened to

being saved by faith in Jesus, alone.

As we approach the Easter season and the end of the school year, please join
us in praying that student’s hearts will be receptive to the meaning of
Easter and all that God has for them in a relationship with His Son.
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